
20/07/2020 

MRS Sarah Whitehead 
7 Rabaul RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
shook30574@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am strongly opposed to the installation of a mobile phone tower at Fisher Park.

This tower will be 300 m from the local public school which is against the Federal 
recommendation of 500m from a school.

This is totally unnecessary as phone reception is strong iun this area as there are towers in 
Brookvale and Headland Rd, I am an Optus customer and have never had reception issues.

These fields are used by thousands of people every week we do not want to be exposed to 
electromagnetic radiation, it is not needed.

The tower is not needed and should not be approved. A similar proposal was rejected a few 
years ago and the situation has not changed. 

Please do not approve this.

Kind regards
Sarah Whitehead
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